CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

October 29, 2012

Jeffery G. Mortensen, P.E.
High Mesa Consulting Group
6810-B Nidway Park Blvd. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re: Kaseman Center for Surgical Innovation
Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 10/16/2012 (J19/D04C)

Dear Mr. Mortensen,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 10/16/2012, the above
project is approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by
Hydrology.

Hydrology is requesting that proposed landscape areas be depressed to retain/infiltrate
the rain that falls on them.

Albuquerque’s MS4 Permit became effective March 1%, 2012. Grading and Drainage
Plans and Drainage Reports will have to comply with the requirements of the new permit.

POBox 1293 The permit is available online at

http://www.cabq.gov/planning/landcoord/documents/EPA-NMS000101-
FinalPermit.pdf

Albuquerque If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

ly,
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NM 87103 /

/Shahab Biazar, P.E.
www.cabg.gov Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
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